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As a volunteer who has spent countless hours helping with food collection, 

organization, and distribution, I am writing in support of OFB and its work to provide 

access to those who need resources the most. This work is such a necessary direct 

action, keeping people alive and able to feed their families. This work is important, 

and needs to continue. The policies that food for all advocate for are crucial to the 

health and wellbeing of our communities, and help to break down barriers and access 

issues. Please support this important organization. 


